
 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 

TO ALL CONTRACTORS 

REGARDING PERMANENT 

PAVEMENT  PATCHES 

All work performed within the right of way of any City Streets (including any work on sanitary 

sewer laterals) is subject to Permitting through the Milford Engineering Bureau. 

You are hereby reminded that permanent pavement patches are to be made in accordance with 

City of Milford Engineering Bureau Standard Detail TR-3. (See also Standard Details TR-1 and 

TR-2). 

Permanent patch is to be a minimum of 5” thick (or to the full depth of the surrounding 

pavement, whichever is greater). 

The first course is to be a minimum of 2 ½” (compacted) of HMS S0.5. 

 The second course is to be a minimum of 2 ½” (compacted) of HMS S0.375. 

You are required to document (photograph) the process so that materials and dimensions can be 

verified. The City reserves the right to request the photographs to verify that the work was 

performed in accordance with the standard drawings. 

If you are unable to provide the photographic evidence of compliance, the City reserves the right 

to order you to verify compliance with other methods, such as pavement cores. Any such work 

performed to verify compliance is to be performed at your sole expense (regardless of outcome). 

Failure to verify that work was performed in accordance with the standard drawings may result 

in the City ordering the questionable work to be removed and replaced at your sole expense. 

You are solely responsible for proving that all work was performed in accordance with the 

standard details. 

 


